
From: 	 Burrows, Charlotte (SMO) 
To: 	 Axelrod, Matthew (ODAG); Johnston, Deborah A. (ODAG) 
CC: 	 Monaco, Lisa (ODAG); Goldberg, Stuart (ODAG); Columbus, Eric (ODAG) 
Sent: 	 4/12/2011 10:21:58 PM 
Subject: 	 RE: Letter from Charles Grassley 

Thanks, Matt and sorry for the confusion. Should have looked at this one more closely-- Exec Sec only received the 
formal copy yesterday. 

From: Axelrod, Matthew (ODAG) 
Sent: Tuesday, April 12, 2011 6:19 PM 
To: Burrows, Charlotte (SMO); Johnston, Deborah A. (ODAG) 
Cc: Monaco, Lisa (ODAG); Goldberg, Stuart (ODAG); Columbus, Eric (ODAG) 
Subject: RE: Letter from Charles Grassley 

Charli, 

This incoming is from a month ago. Coincidentally, OLA responded to it today. Here is the response back. I don't think 
it necessitates a change in the briefer. That said, there is enough happening on this each day that the briefer will need 
to be updated when we get closer to the hearing. 

Matt 

<< File: grassley dea.pdf >> 

From: Burrows, Charlotte (SMO) 
Sent: Tuesday, April 12, 2011 5:30 PM 
To: Axelrod, Matthew (ODAG); Johnston, Deborah A. (ODAG) 
Cc: Monaco, Lisa (ODAG); Goldberg, Stuart (ODAG); Columbus, Eric (ODAG) 
Subject: FW: Letter from Charles Grassley 

Matt/Deborah, 

You likely have this already, but just in case, here's yesterday's letter from Ranking Member Grassley requesting info 
on any DEA involvement in ATF's operation Fast and Furious. This probably needs to be folded into the AG briefing 
paper on Fast and Furious, unfortunately. 

<< File: Untitled.PDF - Adobe Acrobat Pro.pdf >> 
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